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Our response  
 
I can confirm that UK Research and Innovation (UKRI) do not hold any information relevant to your request.  
 
The RAL Space Chilbolton Observatory have confirmed they do not have, nor have ever had any projects, 
contracts or expenditure associated with Unidentified Aerial Phenomena. They do not conduct observations with 
‘Five Eyes’ partner countries looking for UAPs. They have never undertaken this type of work so UKRI does not 
hold any data, past or present, relevant to this request. 
  
While the satellite tracking facility at the UKRI/STFC Chilbolton Observatory is regularly involved in the tracking of 
satellites, as part of UK efforts in space traffic management, they have never been involved in tracking any object 
that is not of purely terrestrial origin. The UKRI/STFC Chilbolton Observatory also makes atmospheric 
measurements, but these are limited to the usual meteorological measurements such as temperature, pressure, 
humidity, wind speed & direction, precipitation rate. They do operate radars at different frequencies for the 
observation of rainfall and clouds but do not make any classification of ‘Unidentified Aerial Phenomena’ or any 
similar classification. 
 
If you have any queries regarding our response or you are unhappy with the outcome of your request and wish to 
seek an internal review of the decision, please contact:   
   
Head of Information Governance   
Email: foi@ukri.org  
 
Please quote the reference number above in any future communications.   
   
If you are still not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may apply to refer the matter to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted 
the review procedure provided by UKRI. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: www.ico.org.uk. 
   
If you wish to raise a complaint regarding the service you have received or the conduct of any UKRI staff in 
relation to your request, please see UKRI’s complaints policy: https://www.ukri.org/about-us/policies-and-
standards/complaints-policy/  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
  

  
Information Governance 
Information Rights Team 
UK Research and Innovation 
foi@ukri.org | dataprotection@ukri.org 
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